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March 24, 2015 

Jean Keeley 
City Engineer 
City of Blaine 
 

Elite Transportation has been in its current location since 2004, and in the same neighborhood since 

2000.  Currently Elite has agreements with roughly 100 independent courier drivers that are required 

to turn in DOT mandated paperwork and customer documentation throughout their workweek.  Half of 

these vehicles are small enough (cargo vans/cars) to pull into the parking lot, but the other half are 

much taller and longer. (goose neck trailers and dock trucks) 

Due to the length of some of these vehicles, it is extremely difficult to pull through the parking area in 

front of the 9101 building.  Elite has limited access to the back of the building, and is gated by building 

owner.  We are unable to use the back area as a pass through as this area is reserved for storage of 

parts/equipment for other tenants of the building.   

Due to the recent increase in parking enforcement, we are requesting that the No Parking area 

(marked with a star on the attached pictures) be changed to allow 15 minute temporary parking.  This 

will provide a safe area bordering our property for these larger vehicles. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Kelly Krieger 
Operations 
kellyk@elitetransportationsys.com 
763-785-0124 
 
Elite Transportation Systems Inc. 
9101 Davenport St NE  
Blaine MN  55449 
www.elitetransportationsys.com 
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